
GIVING IN ACTION – A Reflection on 2013 
Sandy Point Benevolent Society remains rooted in its commitment to provide 'Empowerment through Education’ and 
it demonstrated this in its activities during the past year. Here is a snapshot: 

 
 Donation of PA System, CEMSS                                                             

This gift was put to immediate use in Parent Teachers 
Association (PTA) Meetings and General Assembly. It will 
provide base audio support to all activities at CEMSS. 

Easter Breakfast: raising funds and linking our folks 
in the diaspora 

>90% of attendees responded favorably to the event and 
plan to attend in the future 

Donation of a new Computer, St. Paul’s Primary 

Donations targeted the Individual Reading Recovery 
Program 

Donation of a SmartBoard, CEMSS 

“Our students are tech savvy and this gift would further 

enhance integrated classroom learning” 

Donation of five (5) flat screen computers, 

to Save Our Sons (S.O.S) Home  

“Thanks for considering us for the computers. We are so 
grateful for this help. It’s just last week we sat in a 
meeting and decided that the S.O.S needs to have a 
computer lab and by the following week God answered 
our prayers. Thanks again…”  Pastor Clive Saunders, the 
Director of Save our Sons (S.O.S) 

Inaugural Annual Scholarship, $1000 US to  

CEMSS Alumni 

SPBS salutes its 
many patrons who 

help us touch so 
many many of our 

youths 

Stick with us! 


